
 

Our Women and Girls are Sacred / Nos femmes et nos filles sont sacrées 

 

 

Important Information 
 

The National Inquiry into 
Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls 

will be in your area 
 

To all families and survivors in Ontario: 
 

The National Inquiry will have a team made up of staff from the Health, 
Community Relations, and Legal on the ground for Community Visits for the 
week of September 12, 2017. The teams will be reaching out to those of you 
in the Thunder Bay area who would like to participate in the National Inquiry.  
 

These community visits will help us all to plan and prepare for Community 
Hearings that are part of the overall Truth Gathering Process that will take 
place the week of December 4, 2017, in Thunder Bay.  
 

Thunder Bay, ON: September 12-14, 2017 
 

Contact Sarah Rourke, Community Liaison Officer, at 1 (450) 374-5822 or at 
s.rourke@mmiwg-ffada.ca, or Denise Pictou-Maloney, Community Liaison 
Officer, at 1 (902) 440-6901 or at d.pictou-maloney@mmiwg-ffada.ca, to find 
out more about how you can meet with the National Inquiry to get 
information on how you can participate. 
 

It is important to note that families, survivors and loved ones have choices in 
how to share, in a comfortable and safe way. There are many ways to 
participate, including before a Commissioner in a private and confidential 
hearing without any media cameras present. 
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